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Dear Colleagues and Friends 

 

On behalf of the organizing committee, we are delighted to invite you to the 4
th

 Sulphyton 

Workshop in Athens, Greece, which will take place in the Stanley Hotel Athens from the 5
th

 to 

the 8
th

 of September 2013.  

The Sulphyton Workshops are a forum established by the Plant Sulfur Network in order to 

offer an opportunity to its members and especially to the students, to present and discuss 

the latest developments in the field of sulfur research within plants in a friendly and informal 

environment. Traditionally, a Sulphyton meeting takes place in the period between the 

regular International Sulfur Workshops, and it aims to connect the different areas of sulfur 

research in plants including basic research on all aspects of sulfur metabolism in plants, the 

use and importance of sulfur in agriculture and biogeochemistry, plant sulfur nutrition, sulfur 

and its roles for stress responses, cross talks of metabolic pathways interacting with sulfur, 

etc.  

The Sulphyton concept proved to be a highly successful one as the plant sulfur society has got 

more opportunities to see each other and discuss the current ideas, approaches, and 

developments and several collaborations have emerged through the years; even more 

importantly Sulphyton is a chance to meet friends and colleagues, thus strengthening the 

connections between the sulfur community and its effectiveness. 

Therefore, we would like to particularly encourage PhD students and postdocs to give oral 

presentations at reduced conference fees. All participants can be accommodated at the 

conference venue at reduced prices. 

Registration and abstract submission are now open and the deadline is 30
th

 June 2013. 

For more detailed information please visit the webpage of the meeting:  

www.aua.gr/sulphyton4.  

 

We are looking forward to seeing you in Athens. 

 

Dimitris Bouranis 

Styliani Chorianopoulou 


